
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

CAA FIJI BOARD APPOINTS CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji Board of Directors (CAAF 

Board) is pleased to announce the appointment of Theresa Maria 

O’Boyle 

Levestam as the CAAF Chief Executive following an extensive 

selection process. 

 
Theresa Levestam has over 30 years of professional experience in  

civil aviation, having held numerous leadership roles within  

the industry and in CAAF.   She has been CAAF’s Acting 

Chief Executive for over 3 years and CAAF’s Executive  

Manager Ground Safety for over 8 years.  

 

Her background is in air traffic control with training in Aeronautical Search and Rescue amongst 

other aviation  technical  trainings  and  holds  a Master’s in  Business Administration  -  General 

Management  

Degree. 

 
Theresa Levestam has demonstrated comprehensive capabilities and competencies to be suc-

cessful in the role whilst serving as CAAF’s Acting Chief Executive. 

 
She was the first Fiji licensed female air traffic controller, the first female appointed as a CAAF 

Executive and is now the first female to be appointed as CAAF’s Chief Executive.  

 
The CAAF Board is pleased that Theresa Levestam has accepted the role and is optimistic and 

confident that she will continue to lead CAAF to greater heights. 

 

Her appointment as CAAF’s Chief Executive is effective immediately. 
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